
From: David C. Crouse [mailto:crousedavid@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 2:14 PM 
To: Planning; briere sabra 
Cc: Ives, Cynthia; Smith, Sandi; Lombardini Linda; schwarcz1@aol.com; dmerch@umich.edu; 
jabailey@umich.edu; imohedas@umich.edu; roger@knowyourships.com; hardym2@yahoo.com; 
fashionepitome@hotmail.com; Richard Pfau 
Subject: 221 Felch Rezoning Application Planning Meeting - Tuesday April 5, 2016, 7PM 
 
Please find attached a petition from the home owners adjacent to the subject property on N. 
Ashley St. and Kingsley St in support of the rezoning application from the developer.   We all 
feel strongly that this project will have a significant benefit to the neighborhood by removing the 
existing blighted structures, remediating the hazardous materials and improving the stormwater 
retention in the floodway in addition to enhancing property values and increasing the local tax 
base.   We respectfully request that the planning committee approve the requested rezoning 
petition. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
David Crouse 
509 N Ashley St 
734 358-3526 
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